
IMPORTANT 
UPDATE

Changes to 
prescription of 
antimicrobial drugs

Due to new guidelines in place, your 
veterinary team will now need to 
examine your pet before prescribing 
ALL antimicrobials. These include:

  Antibiotics

  Antivirals

  Antifungals

  Parasite 
medications,
such as fl ea 
and worm 
treatments

New rules for vets have been introduced

Thanks for your support 
while we implement these 
changes to help protect 
people, pets and our planet.

Scan for further 
information


